



PROJECT SHARE
STUFFED ANIMAL DRIVE
For the first time in two years, SHARE the Project, Inc.,

with the help of the Hastings High School students,

will be hosting an annual Thanksgiving Dinner for the

homeless. Many of our guests are children and part of

our night is providing each child with a new or gently

used stuffed animal. 




Will you and your child find a new or "nearly new and

gently used" clean stuffed animal to donate to this

most worthy event? 




Please drop off donations at the

 James Harmon Community Center 

44 Main Street 

Hastings-On-Hudson, N.Y. 10706

DEADLINE: NOVEMBER 18TH


